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Christmas 2020 Newsletter

A message from Mrs Gunning

| would like to take this opportunity to wish you, and
your family, all the very best for Christmas and the
New Year.

Normally, | would have an opportunity to catch up
with most parents during one of our events, but
sadly not this year. This is the first time in my 23
years as a teacher that | have not had the pleasure
of attending a school carol service or a nativity—
what a strange term this has been.

Please stay safe, follow the rules and we will see
you all on 4 January 2021.

How we are celebrating the festive season ...

. We will have a virtual carols round the tree, which will be posted on Class
DoJo.

« We have decorated the windows around school.

« On Friday, 18 December we will be making party hats and Christmas cards
in the morning, followed by a party (in class bubbles) in the afternoon (food
will not be served, but there will be crisps and nibbles). This will be a
non-uniform day and the children are welcome to wear Christmas jumpers
or party clothes.

« The deadline for Christmas cards is Friday, 11 December and these will be
sent home on Party Day.

It's time to say goodbye to our very

" own Frosty the Snowman. After just

= over four years at Beckfoot 000(/‘ Z
Priestthorpe Primary, Mr Waddington

¥is leaving us. | would like to take this Z

opportunity to thank him and to wish

~him all the very best in his new role. ¥
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